
 

 
                                                                                                        

Dear ACS Parents:        

Happy New Year!  We hope everyone enjoyed their 

Christmas break and we are happy to have you all 

back to school!  We have truly hit the ground 

running and cannot believe how quickly the school 

year is passing by.   

Please note that the second marking period ends 

January 24th.   Exams for the middle school starts 

January 10th – look for the memo and see the 

calendar for the schedule. Report cards will go out 

during Catholic Schools Week. 

Also please note that January 31 is a 12:30 

dismissal – it is the end of Catholic Schools Week 

and we invite all of our families and friends to 

attend the Liturgy and spend the day with us.  

Lastly, MAP testing starts the first week of 

February and more information will be coming 

your way. 

Any questions or concerns please do not hesitate 

to contact us 

 

God Bless, 

Mrs. Shumny, 

lshumny@assumptioncatholicschool.net   

†† Assumption Catholic School  

 

 
[Date] 

 

High Priority 

*Please no double parking. Please be 

careful pulling out. *If you have 

moved or changed your phone number 

please let us know ASAP! 

*Middle School Dance information 

going home.  

*EXAM notices went home Wednesday 

– MUST be signed.  
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 Dates to Remember: 
January 16th Middle School Winter Dance grades 5-8 

January 26th OPEN HOUSE!! Tell your Friends! 
January 27th - January 31st Catholic Schools Week!  

January 30th for the Hot Chocolate Paint & Sip! 
January 31st 12:30 dismissal Faith, Family, Fun Day – ALL Families Invited 

for the day! 
February 3rd start of 2nd MAP ASSESSMENTS 

 

From the Office: 

*Final Notices for 2019 Tuition, Lunch bills, Extended Care bills were sent home. Give 
Mrs. Phyllis Kwiecinski a call ASAP 732-826-8721 with any questions or concerns. 

 

FSA Corner: 

 

Save the date! January 30th for the Hot Chocolate Paint & Sip! Flyer coming soon. 
 

Church Corner: 
Ukrainian Catholic Church of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

DIVINE LITURGIES FOR THIS WEEK: 684 Alta Vista Place, Perth Amboy 
If you do not have a Parish please join us: Sunday, January 12th at 11:30 am 

 

Is your child Catholic, in grades 3-8 (2nd grade is prepared in regular Religion class) and baptized and 
interested in receiving First Holy Communion – please call the office ASAP. 

 

A Child's Ten Commandments to Parents  
1. My hands are small. Please don't expect perfection whenever I make a bed, draw a picture or throw a 

ball. My legs are short. Please slow down so that I can keep up with you.  
2. My eyes have not seen the world as yours have. Please let me explore safely. Don't restrict me 

unnecessarily.  
3. Housework will always be there. I'm only little for such a short time. Please take time to explain things to 

me about this wonderful world, and do so willingly.  
4. My feelings are tender. Please be sensitive to my needs. Don't nag me all day long. (You wouldn't want 

to be nagged for your inquisitiveness.) Treat me as you would like to be treated.  
5. I am a special gift from God. Please treasure me, holding me accountable for my actions, giving me 

guidelines to live by and disciplining me in a loving manner.  
6. I need your encouragement and your praise to grow. Please go easy on the criticism. Remember, you 

can criticize the things I do without criticizing me.  
7. Please give me the freedom to make decisions concerning myself. Permit me to fail so that I can learn 

from my mistakes. Then someday, I'll be prepared to make the kind of decisions life requires of me.  
8. Please don't do things over for me. Somehow that makes me feel that my efforts didn't quite measure 

up to your expectations. I know it's hard, but please don't try to compare me with my brother or my sister.  
9. Please don't be afraid to leave for a weekend together. Kids need vacations from parents, just as 

parents need vacations from kids. Besides, it's a great way to show us kids that your marriage is very 
special.  

10. Please take me to church regularly, setting a good example for me to follow. I enjoy learning more 
about God  



ALUMNI NEWS! 
Food Drive Thanks Amarilis and Anali Rodriguez, two Assumption Catholic School alumni, 
saw the need in their community of Perth Amboy and wanted to help make a difference. 
They have been hosting donation drives to collect nonperishable goods throughout the 
holiday season. This Christmas, our parish and school contributed enough donations to 
make food baskets for twenty-one lovely families in need with seventy toys for all the 
children.  Amarilis and Anali are so thankful for our church’s support and generosity. 

 

Thank you to all our ACS families who 
contributed! 

 
 


